
 

Budapest, 28 July 2021 
 
 
 
 

Treasury share transaction 

 
MOL Plc. (“MOL”) hereby notifies the market of the following: 

In line with the company’s announcement on 1 April 2021, MOL as well as MOL Investment Kft. (a 
wholly owned subsidiary of MOL) transferred 42,977,996 pieces of “A” series MOL ordinary shares to 
MOL New Europe Foundation as capital contribution on 28 July 2021. 

Following this transaction MOL directly and indirectly owns 20.921.156 „A” series and 578 „C” series 
MOL ordinary shares. 

 

 
For further information, please contact Investor Relations: 

Tel:  +36 1 464 1395 
Email:  investorrelations@mol.hu 
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